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Stay & Play Application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from
unknown senders.

Dear Danielle,

Welcome to Stay & Play!

Congratulations! Your library has been selected to participate in the Stay & Play project. You will be joining a cohort of new and continuing
libraries to be part of Stay & Play expansion across California. Shana Sojoyner and I are excited to work with you and your team on this
project.

I will reach out to you in the next few weeks to schedule a kick-off meeting to go over details of the project including the schedule, funding,
meetings, and reporting.

For now, please do the following by Thursday, September 20:

Let me know if you will be joining us on the project
Complete this training enrollment form:  https://forms.gle/2yhuuG6bPqr2m5bG7

Please do your best with the enrollment information. You will be able to make changes, if needed, as we get closer to the start of each
course. I need this now to finalize agreements and dates with the instructors.
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Christian Theyer
Project Manager, Stay & Play
christian@theyerconsulting.com
424.266.0366

christian@theyerconsulting.com
Wed 9/13/2023 6:33 PM
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